
The Chancellor, President and Vice-Chancellor,  
and the Senate of Carleton University 

send warmest congratulations and best wishes to the 

 Emily Carr University of Art + 
Design

on the occasion of the installation of 

Carleen Thomas
as Chancellor

Given at Vancouver, Canada, this 11th day of May, 
2022




